
SAPC e-Note: REQUEST FOR SUBMISSION BY PHARMACISTS INTERESTED
TO BE APPOINTED TO COUNCIL’S APPEAL COMMITTEES

Dear Pharmacist,
 
SAPC e-Note: REQUEST FOR SUBMISSION BY PHARMACISTS INTERESTED TO BE
APPOINTED TO COUNCIL’S APPEAL COMMITTEES
 
In terms of various Regulations published under the Pharmacy Act, 53 of 1974, any person
whose rights may have been adversely affected by any decision of Council/Registrar in respect
of registration of persons, suspension or cancellation of pharmacy registration, or in respect of
non-compliance with continuing professional development, may appeal against the decision of
Council. The appeal process is detailed in Regulations 77-90 of the Regulations relating to the
registration of persons and the maintenance of registers.
 
The Registrar hereby invites pharmacists who wish to be appointed to the Appeal Committee of
Council, and meet the criteria as detailed below, to submit their curriculum vitae to the Company
Secretary at companysecretary@sapc.za.org by no later than 14 March 2025.
 
Criteria for appointment to SAPC Appeal Committees for Pharmacists
 
Council has identified the following criteria or requirements for a pharmacist to be appointed to
an Appeal Committee:

a pharmacist, registered with Council and designated as practicing in terms of
the Regulations relating to Continuing Professional Development, which person has been
registered for not less than ten (10) continuous years;
such pharmacist may not be a current member of the South African Pharmacy Council;
has been in a position of management that has included responsibilities pertaining to
pharmacy compliance for no less than five (5) years;
can demonstrate extensive knowledge and application of the Pharmacy Act, and the
Regulations thereto;
experience as a Council member or in conducting disciplinary processes shall be
considered an advantage; and
is in good standing with the Council.

 
The South African Pharmacy Council Human Resources principles in respect of its recruitment
process shall be followed in appointing Chairperson/s of Appeal Committees.
 
Yours sincerely,  
   
Vincent Tlala
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